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Scrap Iron 
 

The old iron dumps established in the village some months ago for the collection of disused farm 
implements, household utensils, etc., have recently been removed by the Ministry of Supply.  Mr. T. 
R. Horton, of Uffcott, who made the necessary arrangements, has learnt that well over 4 tons of iron 
was collected and sold for £9 16s. 6d. which amount will go to the Red Cross Agricultural Fund.  Two 
dumps have already been re-started - one near the school and one at Uffcott - and it is hoped that 
villagers will continue to send along any iron articles for which they have no further use. 
 
North Wilts Herald, Friday 13 December 1940 
 


